
 
PTO Meeting Minutes for February 16, 2011 

 

The February meeting began at 7:00pm.  Attending were 3 parents, 2 teachers, and 5 officers  
 
Review of Minutes:  Motion to accept January minutes:  Passed.  
 
Treasurer Report:   Motion to accept treasurer’s report:  Passed 

 
Misc. Reports:  PTO Bylaws:  Passed  
 
Old Business:  

 

Mr Nutt’s request for PTO funding:  granted $200.00 
 
Open Positions:  Committee Chairs needed 2010-11 
 
Nothing has been filled.  The PTO will be reaching out to the Scouts to support an activity at 

Central and the Liberty Student Council will be taking on an activity for Liberty. 

 

● Beach Volleyball (Liberty and Central) 
● PTO Web site (Central) 
● Cartridge Recycle (Liberty and Central) 
● Get Together (Liberty) 
● Kids Vote (Liberty) 
● Book Chair for Liberty 

 
Upcoming Events: 
● New Liberty Principal Meet (Spring) 
● Book Fair (Central is in March 5 – 11) 

○ Chairs Sue Klinger and Mary Jo Howard 
○ Setup 3.4.11 
○ PTO Officer presence at bookfair 
○ Slumber Party (Kathleen Rafalco) 
○ Donate New PJs or Book 

● Boxtop events  and labels continued  
● Kindergarten Registration February 23 and 24 
● Market Day (on going) 
● One school, one book (The World According to Humphrey) - age appropriate workshops 

 
New Business: 
● Teachers’ wish list will have defined protocol to be presented at next meeting 
● Note:  BOE and PTO Meeting – avoid scheduling the same week 
● Central Garden:  Beth Hendershot applied for grant (outside funds).  Heads up to PTO if 

funding is needed.  150.00 in budget. 
● PTO Officers reviewed officer responsibilities and agreed to the new “job descriptions” 
 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.   The next meeting is March 16, 2011. 


